Minutes of Meeting of 10-15-2024
Ellis County Emergency Services District #3

President Joseph Barrett called the meeting to order. Board
members present were Clay Sparks, John Allen and Vicente
Guerrero.Also present were Fire Chief Jackie Cate and Bookkeeper

Sherry McBride.
John Allen gave the opening prayer-invocation.
There were no visitor's comments.

Clay Sparks made the motion to approve the minutes of the prior
meeting of 9-17-24. The motion was seconded by John Allen. The

motion passed.

Bookkeeper Sherry McBride gave the Treasurer's report and
monthly bills. The bank balances as of 9-30-24 are as follows:
savings money-market #1 is $81,629.61, savings money- market #
2 is $252,076.54 and checking is $55,534.89. Ms. McBride
reported that $989.78 tax revenue was received in September
2024. John Allen made the motion to approve the Treasurer's
report and monthly bills. Clay Sparks seconded the motion. The

motion passed.

Fire Chief Jackie Cate reported 21 calls for the month of
September 2024.

John Allen reported that he had recently attended a SAFE-D
training session. Mr. Allen reported that state legislature issues
were discussed at the training session.
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The next meeting was scheduled for 11-12-24.

John Allen made the motion to adjourn the meeting. Clay Sparks
seconded the motion. The motion passed.

The meeting was adjourned.
Joseph Barrett President

Vicente Guerrero Secretary




